MEMORANDUM
DATE:		May 6, 2015
TO:		Clean Power Plan for Existing Power Plants; Docket ID: OAR-2013-0602
FROM:		Jeremy Schreifels, EPA Office of Air and Radiation
SUBJECT: 	May 6, 2015, meeting with Georgetown Climate Center researchers regarding linking state-level efforts for the Proposed Clean Power Plan for Existing Power Plants

SUMMARY
	A meeting was held between EPA and the attendees listed below on May 6, 2015 to discuss the external stakeholders forthcoming research on linking state-level efforts for the Proposed Clean Power Plan for Existing Power Plants. The Proposed Clean Power Plan for Existing Power Plants was proposed on June 2, 2014 and published in the Federal Register on June 18, 2014.

ATTENDEES
External Stakeholders
Lissa Lynch, Georgetown Climate Center 
Gabriel Pacyniak, Georgetown Climate Center
Kathryn Zyla, Georgetown Climate Center 


EPA
[bookmark: _GoBack]Joe Bryson, EPA HQ
Reid Harvey, EPA HQ
Jeremy Schreifels, EPA HQ
Kenon Smith, EPA HQ
Lora Strine, EPA HQ
Meg Victor, EPA HQ

